
CITY OF CAMDEN 
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF FUNDING 

 
On Monday, December 9, 2024 the City of Camden, Department of Planning and 
Development and the Department of Finance, Bureau of Grants Management 
will release a Request for Proposals (RFP) for the 2025-2026 Program Year for two 
entitlement grants funded by the US Department of Housing and Urban 
Development 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT (CDBG) 

HOME INVESTMENT PARTNERSHIP (HOME) 

The RFP will be based on the goals, priorities and the targeted areas specified 
identified through the Needs Assessment for 2024 as the City develops its 5 Year 
and Annual Action Plan.  The level of funding targeted for each eligible activity 
will be specified in the RFP. 

The RFP will be made available online at the City’s website at 
www.ci.camden.nj.us beginning December 9, 2024 

For more information, contact the Bureau of Grants Management at (856) 757-
7689. 

 

Special notice below for non-English speaking residents in the City of Camden with 
regarding Section 109 Compliance 

Nếu cần hỗ trợ ngôn ngữ, hãy liên hệ với chúng tôi theo số được cung cấp ở trên. 

Si necesita ayuda con el idioma, comuníquese con nosotros al número proporcionado 
anteriormente. 

http://www.ci.camden.nj.us/

